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Dear Student, 
 
As a result of your FALL 2017 grades, you have been placed on dismissal status at Hartnell College.  This 
means you have had three consecutive semesters of a cumulative semester Grade Point Average (GPA) 
of below a 2.0 and/or did not complete at least 50% of your cumulative coursework.  Due to this academic 
performance, you are currently in dismissal and should file an Academic/Progress Reinstatement Petition for 
Spring 2018, even if you previously petitioned for Fall2017 readmission. 
 
Academic Dismissal Appeal Process 
If you feel that you meet one of the three (3) criteria which is outlined on the Academic/Progress 
Reinstatement Petition, please complete the form along with all required verifying documentation.  The 
petition is due to the Counseling front desk in the B building by the posted due date.  If you do not submit 
your appeal by this deadline, you will waive all your rights to attend Hartnell College for the SPRING 2018 
semester. Please continue to check your HC student email account, HC will notify you December 4th 
regarding the appeal decision for you to possibly return to Hartnell College for the Spring 2018 semester. 
 



 
Reinstatement Process: 
 

Although you may be extremely disappointed with your academic status at this point, we share your 
concern and we encourage you to meet with a counselor. 



 

Hartnell College Probation Information 
	
	

Good Standing:  
Hartnell College requires students to meet the minimum standards to be in good st

an







Course Selection: 
 
List below the course(s) you would like to enroll in. The Committee will consider your ch
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